
 

 

WINCHESTER                                              P.O. BOX 4177, 150 N. MAIN  STREET 

MUNICIPAL                                                                 WINCHESTER, KY 40392-4177 

UTILITIES                                                                                 PHONE: (859) 744-5434 
                                                                                             FAX:(859) 745-4146 

 

 
 

N OT IC E  OF  C AN CE LL ED M EET I NG  
 
 
TO: Mr. Mike Anderson – Chairman, WMUC 
 Mr. Jimmy Powell – Vice-Chairman, WMUC 
 Mr. William Baker – Secretary, WMUC 
 Mr. John Omohundro – Treasurer, WMUC  
 Mr. Billy Vanicek – Commissioner, WMUC 
 Hon. JoEllen Reed– Mayor, City of Winchester 
 Mr. Mike Flynn – City Manager, City of Winchester 
 Mr. John Rompf – Counsel Representative, WMU 
 Mr. Tim Smith – WKYN Radio 
 Winchester Sun 
 
FROM: Joy Lewis and Jennifer Sparks 
  WMU Directors 
 
DATE: Friday, June 30, 2023 
 
RE:  Canceled Meeting Notice   
  Winchester Municipal Utilities Commission (WMUC) 
 
 
 
 
Please be advised the Thursday, July 6, 2023 regularly scheduled meeting 

of the WMU Commission has been canceled. 

 

The next scheduled meeting will be held on Thursday, July 20, 2023 at 5:30 

P.M.  Details of the meeting will be made available at a later date. 

 

 

 


